
Bid Notice 
 
Township High School District 211 will accept sealed bids for at the Administration 
Center, 1750 South Roselle Road, Palatine, IL  60067 no later than February 11, 2025 at 
11:15 a.m. for PE Uniforms.  Bids will be publicly opened and read at that time.  The 
Owner reserves the right to reject any or all Bids, and to waive irregularities in the 
bidding procedure.  Any such decision shall be considered final.  You may contact 
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